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Ashley Quick

From: Angela Charles on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Tuesday, April 12, 2016 8:32 AM
To: 'Gordon L. Stewart'
Subject: RE: Vero Beach Electric

Good morning Mr. Stewart, 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160049-EU and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Angela M. Charles 
Commission Deputy Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee FL 32399-0850 
850-413-682 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Gordon L. Stewart [mailto:glstewart@stewartmg.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, April 12, 2016 7:44 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Vero Beach Electric 
 
As a resident of Indian River Shores, homeowners are paying in excess of 30% more for their Vero Beach electrical power 
compared to rates offered by FPL. 
As a resident of Indian River Shores, Vero Beach Utilities does not offer conservation plans or discounts on new 
appliances as offered by FPL. 
As a resident of Indian River Shores, homeowners do not have representation regarding their utility concerns.  
 
Sincerely, 
Gordon Stewart  
130 Coquille Way 
 
Sent from my iPad 

FPSC Commission Clerk
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